Mark & Linda Sigstad

September/October 2024

Our Goals:

Evangelize the lost here in the United States and in Africa

Encourage the local church and pastor, especially in West Africa

Enlist another generation of servants for the Lord in America as well as in Africa

Educate the next generation of workers

U.S. Address: P.O. Box 11643 Merrillville, IN 46411-1643 (219) 315-8291 (Cell) marksigstad@yahoo.com

Sending Church: Temple Baptist Church 1700 South Goyer Kokomo, IN 46902 (765) 452-8463 Dr. Mike Holloway, Pastor

> Baptist International Missions, Inc. P.O. Box 9 Harrison, TN 37341 (423) 344-5050

Dear Friends:

The last 4 months of the year are typically very busy for me. I am preaching Mission's Conferences, traveling to West Africa for programs and setting up the year end activities at the prison as well as funding special soul-winning programs and activities in our churches. This year is no different. Pastor Tunde held a soul-winning activity on the last weekend in September and had 64 people saved. I am thankful for the privilege of helping our National Pastors in Nigeria and Ghana with their ministries. On the home front, I was able to preset the Gospel to 3 people in a parking lot on the 5th of October. All three made a profession of faith. Being a "Fisher of Men" can be challenging at times, but it is so encouraging to see folks trust the Lord.

Please pray for my travels. I have gone to my retina specialist, and he says there is nothing he can do at this time. I still drive better at night so when I finish the service, I get in my car and head home. Love being in my car and fellowshipping with the Lord as I drive. I am always encouraged by His presence. Also please continue to pray for Linda's health. These past 2 months have been a real challenge for her. I am so thankful for the grace of God!

I will be traveling to West Africa in November. I will be preparing our annual Prison Meal activity. I am truly grateful for the privilege to continue this part of our work. This will be our 34th year of hosting a meal for the inmates and staff of the prisons. THANK YOU for enabling us to continue all these years through your prayers and giving. WE ARE GRATEFUL!

Sincerely for the Lord

Mark Sigstad

